
Durham Fire Department Offers Car Seat Safety Checks 

 

Proper use of child safety seats can help keep our children safe but, do you know whether your 

child’s car seat has been properly installed?  According to the Safe Ride 4 Kids website, car 

crashes are the leading cause of death for children ages 3 to 14 in the United States.  Many 

deaths and injuries can be prevented by proper installation of age and size-appropriate car seats 

and booster seats.   

 

Firefighter Warren Kadden of the Durham Fire Department recently attended a certification-level 

course to become a certified car seat installer.  He joins Fire Marshal Brendan O’Sullivan at the 

Durham Fire Department who is also a certified car seat installer.   

 
The car seat inspection/installation service is offered to community members at no charge.  
To schedule a car seat installation or car seat safety check with Warren or Brendan, please 
call the Fire Department at (603) 862-1426 or (603) 868-5531. 


